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Media Release 
 

 

From:  Michael Terry 
  Community Relations Specialist, 352-797-3608 
 
Re:  Update -- Missing Endangered Adult – Randahl Gifford 

 
Date:  June 30, 2017 
 

 
Update: 
Randahl Gifford has returned home. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Original information: 
The Hernando County Sheriff’s Office is seeking assistance from the public in locating 
Missing Endangered Adult, Randahl Gifford W/M DOB/08-01-1976 
 
Mr. Gifford was last seen on Wednesday, 06-28-17, via video surveillance leaving a Spring Hill 
residence where he was temporarily staying. 
 
Mr. Gifford made concerning statements prior to leaving. His vehicle was located at the 
Publix parking lot located at 14371 Spring Hill Drive, in Spring Hill. 
 
Mr. Gifford was entered into the NCIC/FCIC as a Missing Endangered Adult. 
 
Randahl Gifford’s physical description is as follows: 
Height – 5’7” 
Weight – 130 
Hair Color – Brown (Shaven) 
Eye Color – Hazel 
Clothing – Dark Long Sleeve Shirt, Dark Pants and Sunglasses 
Facial Hair – Clean Shaven 
 
If you have seen or know the current whereabouts of Randahl Gifford, please contact the 
Hernando County Sheriff’s at 352-754-6830. 
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